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KS1 Forest School Party 

Thursday 11th July 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Instead of having a school trip this term, we are going to have a forest school party on 

Thursday 11th of July during the morning.  

We will be needing some parent helpers so if you are free and have DBS clearance 
with the school and would like to help out please could you let the office know by 
Wednesday 3rd of July.  

Year 2 will be going up to the forest from 9am to 10.15am and Year 1 will go from 
10:30 to 11.45am.  Please ensure children are dressed appropriately for the forest, in 
long trousers and long sleeves, if it is hot please send in cooler clothes that children 
can change into for the afternoon.  

Thank you in advance. 

KS1 Team 
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